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Tuesday 3rd September 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back! I hope you have all had a restful summer break. It has been lovely to see all of the 
children looking so smart and ready for the new school year. We look forward to working with you 
to make this another successful year for all of our pupils and families. Please make sure that your 
child’s name is on all parts of their uniform, including their coat. That way we can quickly return 
any lost property to you.  
 
Year Group Meetings 
The teachers would like to meet with parents to share the learning that is planned this term. 
Please join them in the class – see dates and times in the table below.  
 

Date Year Group  Time  

Wednesday 4.9.19 Year 1 9am  

Wednesday 4.9.19 Year 2 9am  

Thursday 5.9.19 Reception  9am  

Monday 9.9.19 Year 5 9am  

Tuesday 10.9.19 Class 7  10am  

Tuesday 10.9.19 Year 3 3pm 

Wednesday 11.9.19 Year 4  9am  

Thursday 12.9.19 Year 6 9am  

 
New Lunch Menu  
I have attached our new lunch menu for your information. We are holding a tasting session for 
some of the new items on the menu this Friday 6.9.19 at 9.30am just after our ‘Star of the Week’ 
assembly. Please join us in the hall, where you will be able to chat with the cook and taste some of 
the new recipes.  
 
I look forward to another busy and exciting year at Hawthorn.  
 
Kind Regards  
 

 
Jane Dube  
Head Teacher  
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